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No. 967 12 October 2007 

THE SOUTH AFRICAN NATIONAL ROAD AGENCY LIMITED 
REGISTRATION NO: 19981009584106 

NOTICE OF INTENT 

NATIONAL ROAD N12: SECTION 18: NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DECLARE THAT SECTION OF 
THE NATIONAL ROAD N12 FROM DIEPKLOOF INTERCHANGE TO ELANDS INTERCHANGE AS A 
CONTINUOUS TOLL ROAD 

In terms of Section 27(4)(a) of The South African National Road Agency Limited and National Roads 
Act, 1998 (Act No. 7 of 1998), The South African National Roads Agency Limited hereby gives notice of 
its intention to recommend to the Minister of Transport the declaration of the following National Raad 
section as a toll road: 

A Portion of existing National Road N12: Section 18, commencing from a point on the remainder of 
Portion 5 of the farm Vierfontein no. 321-IQ on National Road N1 section 20 as declared by 
Government notice No 2355 of 1988, from where it proceeds in a easterly direction along the 
existing National Road 103, up to National Road N3 section 12 as declared by Government notice 
No. 336 of 1992, at the common cadastral boundary of Erf 580 of Southcrest Township and portion 
38 of the farm Elandsfontein No. 107-IR, and declared as a national road in terms of Government 
Gazette No's: 8389 of 24 September 1982, 14732 of 16 April 1993 and 15470 of 4 February 1994. 

The total length of the proposed toll road is approximately 19km and approximate positions of the toll 
plazas, being the place at which the liability to pay toll will be recorded, are depicted on the attached 
plan. In this regard it is recorded that as the toll road will operate on the basis of open road tolling there 
will be no requirement on motorists to stop and pay toll at the toll plaza, but rather the toll plaza, which 
will merely be a portal fixed over the road, will electronically record the liability to pay toll. 

In terms of Section 27(4)(a)(ii) of the said Act all interested persons are hereby invited to comment and 
make written representations, by 14 November 2007 ("closing date"), being a date not less than 30 days 
from the date of this notice. All written representations must reflect the details of the proposed toll road 
in question and as described in this notice and must be addressed to the Regional Manager: Northern 
Region, The South African National Roads Agency Limited ("SANRAL") and be: 

telefaxed to the following number 086 647 0697; andlor 
posted to the following postal address, PostNet Suite 139, Private Bag X19, Menlo Park, 0102, 
save that SANRAL shall not be obliged to take into account any representat~ons sent by post but 
not actually received and processed by SANRAL by the closing date, for whatever reason; 
andlor 
delivered to SANRAL, Northern Region, 38 Ida Street, Menlo Park, 0081 and deposited in the 
dedicated box availble for purposes of written representations, save that SANRAL shall not be 
obliged to take into account any written representations delivered to the aforementioned 
address but which have not been deposited in the box provided for this purpose 

SANRAL shall only consider written representations forwarded to them in the manner contemplated 
above and which are actually received and processed by the closing date. All other representations may 
be disregarded. 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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PROPOSED N12 TOLL ROAD BETWEEN DlEPKbOOF AN 
INTERCHANGES - PART OF N12 SECTION 1 
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